Dear Parent:

HARFORD COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
102 S. Hickory Avenue
Bel Air, MD 21014
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The purpose of this letter is to notify you about the availability offered by Sean M. Curtin, MD of a
Concussion Management Program (CMP) for Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) student athletes. CMP is
overseen and administered by Dr. Sean M. Curtin of Union Memorial Sports Medicine, Bel Air, Maryland, a
doctor with substantial experience in concussion management and sports medicine.

The primary elements of the CMP are as follows:

1.

Baseline CMP testing is available through Dr. Curtin. This baseline testing will be administered
and stored via a computer program and application known as IMPACT.

Baseline testing described above is free of charge.

Baseline testing can be performed on HCPS computers. HCPS will not have access to any of the
information or results relating to the testing. HCPS will not evaluate or review the test results
as it will not have access to this data.

The results of the baseline testing will be available to Dr. Curtin who will review the testing
data. Parents of student athletes who participate in the CMP (or the student athlete if adults)
may obtain the testing results from Dr. Curtin.

Any and all evaluation, treatment or other medical care relating to the CMP is performed by Dr.
Curtin. Any follow up medical care or treatment, after the administration and/or review of the
baseline testing results, are subject to billing by Dr. Curtin’s office.

Contact information for Dr. Curtin is as follows: Dr. Sean M. Curtin
658 Boulton St. Suite B
Bel Air, MD 21014
410-638-9001

HCPS is providing the above information as part of a continuing effort to increase awareness regarding
concussion and head injuries in high school sports.

This testing program is not a mandatory requirement of sports participation but voluntary participation
in this program is highly recommended by HCPS.



